
Tabernacle Baptist Church 
5356 Pearces Road  •  Zebulon, NC  www.tbaptistch.com  •  919-729-1170 

Sunday:    Wednesday:   Children's Church Provided   
9:30am (SGS) Small Group Studies   7:00pm (SGS)    Ages 3-8 Sunday Mornings (Biweekly)  
10:30am Praise & Worship   Small Group Studies 
Nursery provided     & Prayer Meeting   Senior Pastor:  Dr. Ron Wallace 
Sunday Morning & Wednesday Night        

Tabernacle Times 2019 
June 2019 Events   Tabernacle Baptist Church                            Zebulon, NC  27597 

YOU’RE INVITED TO ATTEND 
Share this invite with Friends, Family & Local Churches 

For More Details Contact: 
Patricia Henn  
•  Youth Ministry Director 
•  Teacher:  Grades 9th - 12th 
919-495-3094 
livebeautifully.ph@gmail.com 
 
And Deborah Henson 
(Quilting Ministry Coordinator) 
919-709-5093  
markdebdjk3@gmail.com 

http://www.tbaptistch.com/
mailto:livebeautifully.ph@gmail.com
mailto:markdebdjk3@gmail.com


JUNE 

30TH  2019 

IN HONOR OF: 

Dr. Ron Wallace 
. . . who has served TBC for over 37 YEARS. 

Everyone is Invited to Bring: 

 •  Meats  •  Veggies   

 •  Drinks  •  Desserts  

 •  Family & Friends 

 •  Greeting & Gift Cards of Love & Appreciation 



 Rev. Keyster L. Taylor 

 

  
Rev. Keyster Taylor was born in Rocky Mount, NC 
to the late Nettie and Deacon Ben Taylor. He is 
the youngest of nine siblings. In the Taylor 
household they all knew, “…but as for me and my 
house, we will serve the Lord.” (Joshua 24:15)  
He was educated in the Rocky Mount City 
Schools. He continued his education by receiving 
an Associate Degree in Business Administration 
from Edgecombe Community College, a Degree in 
Biblical Studies and a Master’s Degree in 
Theology from New Grace Bible Institute and 
Seminary.  
He served in the United States Navy for three 
years. He is retired from Amtrak Passenger 
Service.  
Rev. Taylor is happily married to Hilda and they 
have three beautiful daughters and seven 
wonderful grandchildren.  
 
He is a member of North End Missionary Baptist 
Church in Rocky Mount, NC where Rev. Stacy 
Evans is pastor. He has served as an usher, 
trustee, deacon, and associate minister.  
He preached his initial sermon in 1999 and was 
ordained by the late Dr. Elbert Lee, Jr.  
Rev. Taylor is the former pastor of First Baptist 
Church of Kelford in Kelford, NC.  
He is currently the pastor of Mount Zion 
Missionary Baptist Church, Seaboard, NC.  
Most important: He is a man anointed, appointed 
and ordained by God.  
He knows that God is the Master and he is a 
servant to fulfill God’s purpose. As a result, he has 
committed himself to spread God’s Word 
everywhere he goes. He strives to bring others to 
Christ and he strives to strengthen the faith of 
those who already believe.  
His favorite scripture is Psalm 27:14, “Wait on the 
Lord: be of good courage, and he shall strengthen 
thine heart: wait, I say, on the Lord.”  

Special Guest Speaker: 

We celebrate Dr. Ron Wallace in recognition of the great 

accomplishments that God has allowed him during his 

many years of service.  

 

Although, as a child, his family were not regular church 

attendees Ron’s mother was a Christian. Dr. Wallace 

accepted the Lord as Savior at the age of 14. Much later, 

Dr. Wallace had the privilege of leading his father, at the 

age of 72, to the Lord and baptizing him. 

 

Dr. Wallace served his country in the Navy from 1969 

until 1973, (active duty), and 1973-1976 (inactive 

Reserve). He served aboard the USS Yellowstone 

Destroyer Tender.  

 

Dr. Wallace has been married to his wife, Joy, for 47 

years, as of July 9, 2019 and together they are the blessed 

parents of one son, Brian & his wife Danielle & 

granddaughter Brynn, and one daughter, Alyssa and her 

husband Matthew.  

 

Dr. Wallace answered the call to preach at the age of 27 

and received his certificate of ordination from Bible 

Baptist Church in August 1981. After answering the call 

to minister, he entered Faith Bible Theological Seminary 

where he earned a Bachelors degree in Religious 

Education. From there He has earned a Doctorate degree 

in Ministry from Emmanuel Baptist University and a 

Doctorate degree of Theology from New Grace Bible 

College. He was also granted an honorary  Doctorate of 

Divinity from New Grace Bible College. 

 

Dr. Wallace first worked as a bi-vocational associate 

pastor at Duraleigh Road Baptist Church in Raleigh, NC. 

Led by God, he began pastoring Tabernacle Baptist 

Church in Zebulon, NC in 1982, and in September 1993 

he accepted the call to serve as pastor of Faith Baptist 

Church in Milford, Delaware. However, God's plan for his 

ministry at Tabernacle was not complete and within two 

years He called him to return to the pulpit of Tabernacle 

with a new vision for the church. Under his leadership, 

Tabernacle has seen a steady, consistent growth in 

membership and spiritual maturity. 

 

Dr. Wallace has faithfully served the Lord for forty-three 

years. He is a strong leader that has a heart for others.  

Dr. Wallace served as President of New Grace Bible 

College from 2000 - 2013. He was instrumental in the 

advancements at New Grace Bible College for thirteen 

years. 

  

We at Tabernacle Baptist Church salute Dr. Ron Wallace 

for his unfailing devotion to Christ and the work of His 

church. 

 

Dr. Ron Wallace 

. . . Joined with Church Choir: 





Back To School - Backpack Drive 
 
We want to give our TBC students the 
opportunity to start the 2019 school year off 
right with a new backpack filled with SCHOOL 
SUPPLIES!  
 
Will You Prayerfully consider using this Student 
Drive to encourage our future generation.  In 
this way, we can bring a little smile on their 
face and give them hope for a brighter 
future!  DONATE TODAY –  
  
Our goal is 20 BACKPACKS (filled with SCHOOL 
SUPPLIES) 

 

HELP SUPPORT YOUR 

TBC KIDS 
Donate A Backpack Filled With School Supplies 
TODAY.  COLLECTION DEADLINE:  July 7, 2019 

Backpack Drive 
I N S T R U C T I O N   L I S T 

 
Instructions: 
1.       Pick A Child’s Name from  
              Debbie Dolbeck’s Basket  
              (Make sure she knows your child’s  
              name so no child is left out) 
2.      Purchase a backpack and stuff it:   
              with all the follow items listed below.   
3.      Then Return To Debbie Dolbeck:  
 
Supply List 
1.       1 Backpack 
2.       #2 Pencils 
3.       Color Pencils 
4.       Highlighters 
5.       Crayons (24 packs)  
6.       Pack of Expo Markers  
7.       Ball Point Pens (Red, Blue, and Black)  
8.       Pencil Bag (zippered) or Pencil box  
10.      Marbled Composition Notebooks ​ 
               (non-spiral Black & White preferred) 
11.      Scissors (Children's)  
12.      Loose Leaf Note Book Paper  
13.      Spiral Notebook   
               (1 subject and 3 subject)  
14.      Index Cards 
15.      Box of Tissue  
16.      Small Bottles of Hand Sanitizer  
17.      Disinfectant Wipes  

                (Clorox, Lysol, or store brand) 
 
 

Thank You In Advance And May God Bless You! 

 
 

COLLECTION DEADLINE:   
July 7, 2019 

 
 

For more information Contact Coordinator:  
Debbie Dolbeck (Youth Director) 
919-414-3817 or madolbeck620@gmail.com 

mailto:gmadolbeck620@gmail.com


Men’s Prayer Meeting  
Last Saturday of Each Month   
TBC 10:00am   
Contact:  Dr. Ron Wallace  
(Men's Ministry Coordinator)  
919-632-6387  •  golfman310@gmail.com 
For more Men’s Events refer to 
https://tbaptistch.com/mens-ministry 
 

2019 Recurring:   January thru  December -   Activities 
Dates & Times of Upcoming Activities and Events are subject to change. Please check with Coordinators for updates.  

Youth Group Meeting:    
Meets First Friday Night of each Month 
 TBC 6:30pm – 8:00pm 
GRADES 6th – 8th    
For Details Contact:  Patricia Henn 
919-495-3094  •  livebeautifully.ph@gmail.com 
•  Ladies Ministry Coordinator 
•  Youth Ministry Director 
•  Facebook & Instagram Designer 
•  Teacher:  Grades 9th - 12th 

Evangelistic Outreach Ministry  
1st, & 3rd Wednesday of each Month• 10:00am 
Spring Arbor, 1810 North New Hope Rd.,  
 Raleigh NC  
Contact:  Bill Toone 
919-862-7934  •  pickupman1972@gmail.com 
•  Community Outings Coordinator  
•  Church Grounds Keeper Coordinator 
•  Director of Outreach & Evangelism (Care Giver)   
•  Teacher - Adult SGS Class – Sun. AM   

Ladies Prayer Meeting  
First Saturday of Each Month  
TBC 10:00am 
Contact:  Mrs. Joy Wallace  •  919-418-2742 
For more Ladies Events refer to 
https://tbaptistch.com/womens-ministry 
Or See Patricia Henn (Ladies Ministry Coordinator) 

mailto:golfman310@gmail.com
https://tbaptistch.com/mens-ministry
https://tbaptistch.com/mens-ministry
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www.tbaptistch.com 

2019 Recurring:   January thru  December -   Activities 
Dates & Times of Upcoming Activities and Events are subject to change. Please check with Coordinators for updates.  

Quilting Ministry  
  

1 Saturday a Month  
TBC 

9:00am – 12:00N 
 
 

Refer to Class Schedule Online  
https://tbaptistch.com/quilting

-ministry 
 
 

Contact:  Deborah Henson  
(Quilting Ministry Coordinator)  

 
919-709-5093 

markdebdjk3@gmail.com 

For More Details on TBC Events go to: 

https://tbaptistch.com/quilting-ministry
https://tbaptistch.com/quilting-ministry
https://tbaptistch.com/quilting-ministry
https://tbaptistch.com/quilting-ministry
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TBC “Grounds TEAM” & “Church Building Cleaning TEAM” 
If the Lord is leading you to join with us in keeping up our LORD’S HOUSE please contact: 
Dana Toone  •  Church Building Cleaning Crew Coordinator 
   love4christ2018@gmail.com 
Bill Toone  •  Church Grounds Keeper Coordinator 
  919-862-7934   •  pickupman1972@gmail.com 
  

VOLUNTEERING & GIVING BACK - OPPORTUNITIES AT TBC 
https://tbaptistch.com/volunteering%2Fgiving-back 

Grounds Keeping – Exterior 
 

Join our Lawn Maintenance TEAM 
Performing regular as directed grounds and 
landscape maintenance by mowing lawn with 
riding or push mowers; trimming and edging 
around  shrubs, ground cover, flowers, sidewalks 
and building; weeding,  thinning and cleaning 
flower beds and other grounds by hand or 
utilizing  proper tools and equipment. 
 
To Volunteer Contact:  
Bill Toone 
          •  Director of Outreach & Evangelism  
                 (Care Giver)   
          •  Community Outings Coordinator  
          •  Church Grounds Keeper Coordinator 
          •  Teacher - Adult SGS Class –  
                  Sunday Morning - 9:30am   
          919-862-7934  
          pickupman1972@gmail.com  

Housekeeping – Interior 
 
Join our Cleaning TEAM 
Maintaining clean church facilities by performing 
weekly duties and daily spot cleaning in all public 
areas of the building, including bathrooms, 
sanctuary, kitchens, and meeting rooms. Working 
with other maintenance team members and 
church staff to ensure that all areas are cleaned 
and stocked with necessary items.  
 
 
To Volunteer Contact:  
Dana Toone 
          •  Church Building Cleaning  
                   Crew Coordinator 
          •  Teacher - Grades 6th - 8th 
          love4christ2018@gmail.com 

Creative Ministry: 
KFC Rehearsals will resume in September 2019  
Contact:  Cindy Henn for detals 
 

Join our "Kid's For Christ" Ministry 
"Interpretive movement"   in  ministry,  
therefore, is simply communication through 
rehearsed  physical  expression.   

Outreach Ministries 
Quilting Ministry of Tabernacle Baptist Church . . 
. 
.  . . is an outreach ministry designed to minister to 
the sick, shut ins,  and nursing homes, military 
deployed from family, etc. while teaching others 
to sew and enjoying a  time of fellowship. It is 
open to the public and visitors are welcome 
to  participate. No experience is required. 
Friendships and bonds will be  cultivated as you 
share in this ministry.    
 
 
Supplies & Financial Donation are always Greatly 
Appreciated. 
 
 
Find out more information by contacting:    
 
 
Deborah Henson (Quilting Ministry Coordinator) 
919-709-5093  
markdebdjk3@gmail.com 

Outreach Ministries 
Evangelistic Outreach Ministry 
Taking the Gospel to the Forgotten people and to 
lost and dying world through . . . 
•  Devotions 
•  Singing 
•  Messages 
 
 
For upcoming Evangelistic Outreach Events please 
contact: 
Bill Toone  
•   Director of Outreach & Evangelism (Care 
Giver)   
•  "Community Outings" Coordinator  
919-862-7934 
pickupman1972@gmail.com 

Even simple routines can amplify, clarify, 
and  beautify a message,  whether that message is 
sung, spoken, or completely  non-verbal. 
 
Also must be able to participate in Rehearsals  
on Sundays from 1:00pm - 2:00pm  
 
To Volunteer Contact:  
Cindy Henn 
          •  KFC (Creative Drama) Director 
         •  Hospitality Coordinator 
         •  Young Adult Discovery Class Instructor 
henncindy@gmail.com  •  919-495-2716  

TBC is in need of Grounds Keepers  

this 2019 Season 

Contact: Bill Toone for Details 
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VOLUNTEERING & GIVING BACK - OPPORTUNITIES AT TBC 
https://tbaptistch.com/volunteering%2Fgiving-back 

Music Ministry 
 
Join The Choir 
Participating in divine worship services as a choir 
member is a sacred responsibility, not to be taken 
lightly.  Choir  members,  as  other  church  musici
ans, offer  their  God -
given  talents  to  the  faith  for  a  variety of 
reasons.  
 
For most, it is a part of their stewardship – the 
giving of their “time and talents.”  
 
For others, it is something that is enjoyed and for 
still others, it is a social outlet. At Tabernacle choir 
members represent the laity, responding to the 
Holy Spirit during worship. This places a sacred 
responsibility on them during our worship 
services. They are called to be knowledgeable not 
only of the music, but also about the correct order 
of the worship services. The choir is entrusted to 
be a participating part of the worship service and 
its members must respond to that trust 
accordingly.   
 
 
Also must be able to participate in Choir 
Rehearsals on Wednesday Night at 8:00pm 
 
To Volunteer Contact: 
Mrs. Joy Wallace  
          •  Pastor's Wife  
          •  Choir Director 
          •  Music Coordinator  
          919-418-2742 

Children & Youth Ministries - Grades K - 12th 
 
This ministry is an integral part of Tabernacle 
Baptist Church.  We begin instilling Biblical values 
as early as the nursery.  Through music, stories 
and activities we are able to lead children on their 
spiritual journey, as they meet God, discover how 
to have a relationship with Him and become 
disciples for Him. 
 
To Volunteer to work with our Nursery TEAM 
Contact:  Mrs. Joy Wallace  
          •  Pastor's Wife  
          •  Choir Director 
          •  Music Coordinator  
          919-418-2742 
 
To Volunteer to work with Grades: 1st - 8th 
Contact:  Debbie Dolbeck 
           •  Children & Youth Ministry Coordinator  
          919-414-3817 
          gmadolbeck620@gmail.com  
 
To Volunteer to work with Grades: 9th - 12th 
Contact:  Patricia Henn 
          •  Ladies Ministry Coordinator 
          •  Facebook & Instagram Designer  
          •  Youth Ministry Director 
          •  Teacher:  Grades 9th - 12th 
          919-495-3094  
          livebeautifully.ph@gmail.com 
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Youth Group Fundraiser 


